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May 3, 2021 

AMO Digital Partner Webinars: 

One-stop Shop for Citizen Services and Digital Mental Health Support 

  

Building a One-Stop Shop for Citizen Services 

Monday, May 17 @ 12pm ET – REGISTER HERE 

Municipalities across Canada are adopting a 'one-stop shop' approach for citizens by 
consolidating their services. This approach provides for a smarter and more 
connected experience for citizens. This means they can access programs, receive 
bills and service delivery. 

Join AMO with our partner eSolutionsGroup and learn how you can start building a 
smarter municipality. Plus, you’ll get a demo of eSolutionsGroup’s Citizen Portal, 
which integrates to your systems, so that your citizens can access municipal services 
in one convenient location. 

  

What’s New and What’s Changed at MindBeacon 

Wednesday, May 26 @ 12pm ET – REGISTER HERE 

Over the past year AMO’s digital mental health partner, MindBeacon, has added a 
number of enhancements to their Workplace Mental Health Program. They continue to 
focus on providing accessible, affordable, and clinically validated mental health 
solutions. The mental health landscape is changing almost as fast as the global 
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COVID-19 pandemic although MindBeacon is treating Canadians to achieve healthier 
minds from the affects of this pandemic. 

Join us to learn: 

 How Service Navigation can help your employees navigate available support 
when they don’t know where to go. 

 How MindBeacon’s continuum of care can help your employees on their mental 
health journey. 

 The Big Question: How does the MindBeacon Workplace Mental Health 
Program different from the Ontario Government sponsored program. 

 How over 17,000 Ontarians have benefited from MindBeacon therapy since the 
start of the pandemic. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Nicholas Ruder at (416) 971-9856 x411 or 
by email at nruder@amo.on.ca. 

  

  
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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